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“And there were in the same country shepherds abiding in the field, 
keeping watch over their flock by night.”  – LUKE 2:8

Christmas 2023 

Dear Friends, 

Children have been so much a part of our life since our first child was born when I was just 20 years old.  
Most of you know our story; that Wendy and I raised seven children, were foster parents, and helped 
with or led different church ministries involving children.  This February, we will have been with RBM for 
24 years.  Even though we are both nearing full retirement; Wendy from working as an instructional aid 
and I as a RBM missionary, our lives will still be filled with children. 

In April, our then thirteen, now fourteen year old grandson, Xander, came to live with us.  He is going to 
be part of our family for the foreseeable future.  In addition to that, most days our eight year old 
granddaughter Riley gets off of the school bus at our house and spends some nights here. 

I have heard it said that Christmas is for children.  And no wonder, even our Blessed Savior came as a 
child.  So, to all of you involved with children, whether it is personally or through this ministry; the 
Kurowicki family: Wendy and Dave, Courtney, Xander, and Riley, want to wish you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Thank you, God bless you.  

In Christ, 

Wendy and Dave, Courtney, Xander, and Riley 




